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Staff Report 

Report Title: 2024 Early Investment in Education and Skills Program – Guideline and 

Committee Appointment 

Prepared By: Mike Bartlett, Administrative Coordinator 

Department: CAO 

Date: Feb. 27, 2024 

Report Number: CAO-2024-03-12 File Number: C11 CAO 24  

Attachments: 2024 Early Investment in Education and Skills Program Guidelines 

 

Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby approves 

Report CAO-2024-03-12 prepared by Mike Bartlett, Administrative Coordinator; 

AND FURTHER confirms the 2024 EIES program guidelines and the appointment of 

Christine Heinisch to the EIES committee. 

Background: 

The Early Investment in Education and Skills Program (EIES) provides funding for local 

businesses and Huron-Kinloss residents looking to advance their skill sets. For additional 

information on the Early Investment in Education and Skills program, please visit the 

Huron-Kinloss website - https://www.huronkinloss.com/live-here/canadas-plan-for-used-

nuclear-fuel/funding-programs/ 

 

Discussion: 

On February 20th, the EIES Committee met and approved the 2024 EIES Program 

Guidelines (attached). The committee also discussed appointing Christine Heinisch to 

the committee as a replacement for Mary Rose Walden, as Mary Rose is retiring. The 

Administrative Coordinator is asking that the Committee of the Whole reviews the 

2024 EIES guidelines, approves them and approves the appointment of Christine 

Heinisch to the EIES committee effective immediately.  

Financial Impacts: 

$30,000 dispersed to the community through the EIES program. 

https://www.huronkinloss.com/live-here/canadas-plan-for-used-nuclear-fuel/funding-programs/
https://www.huronkinloss.com/live-here/canadas-plan-for-used-nuclear-fuel/funding-programs/


Strategic Alignment / Link: 

The information provided in this report is consistent with and in keeping with the 

Municipality's Vision & Mission and to the goals in achieving an inclusive, and 

transparent community. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Mike Bartlett, Administrative Coordinator 

Report Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


